


May 8, 2023 

Swaathi Joseph 

Zoning Associate Planner 

Cambridge Community Development 

344 Broadway 

Cambridge, MA 02139 

Re: Extension for the 727 Massachusetts Avenue Special Permit 

Dear Ms. Joseph –  

My name is Xin Liu and I am the President and Founder of Inteahouse, Inc.  We are a tenant at 727 

Massachusetts Avenue in Cambridge.  I write this letter as a tenant to express my support for an extension 

of the Special Permit for planned hotel construction by the developer of 727 Massachusetts Avenue.  I make 

this request for the needs of my business in the building this summer, as we have a number of very important 

events planned this summer. 

We have been a tenant at 727 Massachusetts Avenue for over 6 years. We have previously reached an 

agreement with the developer to accommodate the hotel construction.  However, we will still be in the 

building this summer and this summer we are hosting in our space certain events that are very important to 

our business and which we cannot postpone, including a robotics workshop for high school students.   

In working with the developer, we understand that they must start construction this summer by the timeline 

of their permit.  The developer has agreed with us to delay its start in order to give us more time to find 

replacement space and to enable our events to proceed this summer and fall if they are granted an extension 

from the city. 

Accordingly, we kindly request that the Planning Board approve the developer’s request for an extension 

of the deadline for the developer to start work under their Special Permit, so that we will not suffer the harm 

that would be caused by having to cancel our events this summer and fall. 

Very truly yours, 

 

Xin Liu 

Founder, Inteahouse Inc. 

727 Massachusetts Avenue 

Cambridge, MA  




